Parnijit Singh

From: Miriam Baptist

Sent: 18 October 2021 22:18

To: "Jo Hurford'; Planning Planning
Cc: Owen Ward

Subject: RE: Comment from BCAAC

Miriam Baptist
Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 8147

-

From: Jo Hurford
Sent: 18 October 2021 17:10

To: Miriam Baptist <Miriam.Baptist@camden.gov.uk>; Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Owen Ward
Subject: Fwd: Comment from BCAAC

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Miriam,

Did you receive our comment emailed to you on 30th Sept?

Jo Hurford

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Jo Hurfordm
Date: Thu, Sep 30, at 5.

Subject: Comment from BCAAC

To: <miriam.baptist@camden.gov.uk>

Dear Miriam,

Re 2021/3842/P



53 Theobalds Road
The Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisery committee is ' no comment'.
Kind regards,

Jo Hurford BCAAC



